
From: Rick Wilkin <wilkin.rick@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 23, 2024 at 8:01 AM
Subject: FOIA Request
To:

Dear Superintendent:

I am the Vice-President and Membership Chair for Rock River Valley IEA/NEA Retired. I am 
writing to you today to request the name(s) and contact information for those educators 
(certified and non-certified) who will be retiring from your district at the conclusion of the 2024-
2025 school term.

Please forward that information to us at this email address: wilkin.rick@gmail.com.

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

Best wishes for a good school term,
Rick Wilkin
Vice-President & Membership Chair
Rock River Valley IEA/NEA Retired


